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EARLY SETTLEMENT MEDIATION

LET'S "SPRING INTO

ACTION!"

IN THIS

NEWSLETTER

As we enter the spring season, our

program remains committed to making

Oklahoma a more peaceful state - but we

can't do it without YOU!

Upcoming Events
Volunteer Highlights
Program Updates
"Random Reminders"



UPCOMING


EVENTS

2023 ANNUAL

VOLNTEER


CONFERENCE



VOLUNTEER


HIGHLIGHTS

VOLUNTEER OF

THE YEAR

NOMINEE

Russ Cochran
Russ has been a volunteer with Early Settlement for one

year, and in that time Russ has mediated over 140 cases.

Russ is certified in both Civil and Family mediation and is

always willing to take on a challenge. We appreciate Russ


and all that he has contributed to the Early Settlement

Mediation Program!



Russ will be recognized at the statewide Annual Volunteer


Conference!



new

certifications

CIVIL

FAMILY

Bailee Richards
Hannah Gibson

Kye LeBoeuf
Cole Dotson

Elyse Mendoza



Russ Cochran
Barbara Taft



We're 
Hiring!

program 

updates

 Part-Time Office

Administrator
$15.00/hour

 Monday - Thursday
8:15am - 11:45am

Oklahoma County Courthouse

office



Interested? Contact us!

lauren.craig@okstate.edu



Did you

know?

As of

February

2023, the


Early

Settlement

Mediation -

Oklahoma


County

Program has


been in

operation


for 5 years!


